
Honorable Robert J. Dole 
2327 Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington, D. c. 20515 

Dear Bob: 

THE REPRESENTATIVE 
OF THE 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 
TO THE 

UNITED NATIONS 

March 16, 1971 

Please know how much I appreciate the confidence the 
Senate showed in me in your unanimous confirmation of 
my nomination as Ambassador to the United Nations. I 
will do everything in my power to live up to the trust 
you expressed in me. 

I want you to know, also, that I solicit your thoughts 
and observations on the execution of American policies 
through the United Nations forum, and that I welcome 
your suggestions and your personal visits to the Mission 
whenever you can do so. My staff and I stand ready to 
welcome you here in New York at any time. 

Sincerely, 

This document is from the collections at the Dole Archives, University of Kansas 
http://dolearchives.ku.edu

Page 1 of 1


	xftDate: c020_002_000_004_A1b.pdf


